Policy regarding request for fundraisers benefiting individuals on Our Lady of Victory property

All fundraising on Our Lady of Victory property is presumed to benefit the Parish unless specifically designated by the Pastor. All requests for fundraisers to benefit registered parishioners or their immediate family who are experiencing extraordinary hardships will be referred to the Pastor who will consult with Pastoral Council.

Such fundraisers by their nature are infrequent and are subject to availability of space. Insurance must be obtained per Archdiocesan requirements. If alcohol is present, all State laws and/or Archdiocesan policies must be followed. Volunteers must handle all details of the event as the Parish is limited by the Archdiocese to publicity only.

If the Parish is not able to accommodate the requesting family, at the Pastor's discretion the Parish will publicize such an event held at another location.

Unanimously approved at the Nov 12, 2013 Meeting.